Searchers April Field Trip 2015
The April field trip is on April 25 & 26, although some folks will no doubt arrive at camp on Friday the 24th.  The trip will be a combined field trip with the Pasadena and Whittier clubs.  We will be going to  the Kramer Hills area where agate of many kinds have been found in the past. There is moss and flower agates as well as jasper and some petrified palm and opalite. There is a large area to explore and who knows what we’ll find (the best stuff is often found when we are “lost”). We’ll be camping at the site indicated on the map as a base camp. Note:  North is to the right side of the map. Trips will leave from camp  at 0800 each day.  We will have our standard Saturday evening potluck, so bring something good.  From this camp we are also able  to explore some of the surrounding areas i.e., Castle Butte, Opal Mountain or North Edwards or the area near the borax mine. So you know it won’t be boring. It could just happen that we all might be popping wheelies on the way home.  Questions/concerns, contact Robert Burson 562 706 4892
